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We all Shine! 
Take a look at this week’s        

superstars, who were awarded 
certificates in assembly. 

Congratulations 

TELL A GOOD TALE 
 

 

 

I am always kind 
towards other   
children in the 
playground. 

SHOUT OUTS 
Each week children can nominate each 

other for a ‘shout out’ for displaying our 
core values. 

Kimberly  Jose  Riley  Aaliyah  Javinah 

Kyran-Nate  Finley  Ashan   

          Bonnie Angel 

 

Year 5 at the Apple Store 

READING RAFFLE 

 

Congratulations to 
Finley for winning our raffle 

this week. 

Enjoy your book! 

What would the world be 
like without sunlight? 

We need some more entries so 
please have a go! 

 

Butterfly Class Assembly 

 

Well done to our wonderful reception     
children on their first assembly. They 
shared some brilliant artwork and sang 

songs related to their topic of ‘Animals’. 

We used the app ProCreate to design a new 
invention. We created new playgrounds 
linked to our interests and old inventions. 
We got to use a special apple iPad pencil 
which felt like a real sketching pencil. We 
enjoyed watching our designs being                
projected on the big screen for us all to    
enjoy.   

Blue Class 

Pupil Review Day Reminder 

It’s Pupil Review Day on Monday 10th       
February so the school will be closed to     

pupils. However, children should be present 
when you attend your appointment.  

Thank you 



  

Maths Café  
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Key Dates  

Spring Term 

Assemblies 

Year 3 assembly-Wednesday 12th February 

Monday 10th February-Pupil Review Day (School Closed) 

Tuesday 11th February-Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 5th March-World Book Day 

Friday 6th March-International Women’s Day 

Tuesday 31st March-Spring Fair 

 

TERM DATES 2019-20 : 

Spring Term:  

Tuesday 7th January– Friday 14th February  

HALF TERM: 1 7th– 21st February  

Monday 24th February– Friday 3rd April  

Summer Term:  

Tuesday 21st April– Friday 22nd May  

HALF TERM: 25th—29th May  

Monday 1st June– Friday 17th July  

ATTENDANCE  

Our whole school target for attendance is 
96%,  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Blue Class, Year 5 for 
the best attendance last week! 

Year 1 93.1% 

Year 2 96.92% 

Year 3 95.52% 

Year 4 98.52% 

Year 4/5 95% 

Year 5 99.23% 

Year 6 99.17% 

Maths Café  
Sessions are 9am-9:30am. 

Year 1 27.3.20 Year 4/5 28.2.20 

Year 2 20.3.20 Year 5 14.2.20 

Year 3 13.3.20 Year 6 7.2.20 

Year 4 6.3.20   

Yellow Class Assembly 

Parents and carers of children in        
Year 3 are invited to watch their class 

assembly on: 

 

Wednesday 12th February at 3pm 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

WEAR SOMETHING INSIDE OUT DAY 

Thank you to everyone who supported our 
‘Wear Something Inside Out Day’. 

By wearing something inside out we wanted      
to encourage each other to stop and think 
about how others are feeling on the inside.  

We raised a huge £139.80 for ‘If you care 
share’, a charity which supports              
emotional well-being amongst young people. 

Safer Internet Day  

 

On Tuesday 11th February we are  
thinking and learning more about online    
safety. 
Please look at the family internet plan at 
the end of this newsletter, which will 
also be sent home with your child on 
Tuesday. Please complete this with your 
family. 
 
There are many resources if you want to 
find out more here: 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-
internet-day/safer-internet-day-2020/i-am-

parent-or-carer 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2020/i-am-parent-or-carer
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2020/i-am-parent-or-carer
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2020/i-am-parent-or-carer
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20% off tickets to see The Bee in Me this Saturday 5pm and 
Sunday 1pm for children and families from the Bridges    

Federation. 
 
 


